+{); ' SUINORTHERN GAS PIPELINES LIMITED

’4'°m\\
CA/PSX/ | h33 Thru: PUCARS/Courier September 12, 2024
The'General Manager, The Executive Director/HOD.
Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited (PSX), Offsite-II Department, Supervision Division
Stock Exchange Building, Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan
Stock Exchange Road, 63, NIC Building, Jinnah Avenue, Blue Area,
KARACHI ISLAMABAD.

CORPORATE BRIEFING SESSION (CBS)
OF SUI NORTHERN GAS PIPELINES LIMITED

Dear Sir,

This is with reference to our earlier letter No. CA/PSX/1621 dated September 05, 2024
on the captioned subject.

We wish to inform you that a Corporate Briefing Session has been conducted by the
Company today i.e. Thursday, September 12, 2024 at 11:00 a.m. in the Crystall Hall, Faletti’s
Hotel. Lahore as well as through video conference on the Company financial performance for the
period ended June 30, 2023 and future outlook, for the shareholders, investors and the analysts.

This is for your kind information and record, please.

Yours sincerely,
SUI NORTHERN GAS PIPELINES LIMITED

(IMTIAZ MEHMOOD) —

SGM (Corporate Affairs) /
Company Secretary
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